
The children performed absolutely amazingly during their 

performances this week.  The audiences all seemed to en-

joy the presentations and, most importantly, the children 

did too! 

Thank you to all of you who came along.  It is always a 

lovely start to the Christmas season. 

Didn’t they do well!!!! 

 

 Christmas Cheer 

Cleobury Mortimer Primary School 

 

• Parking 

• I have had lots of 

conversations about 

parking this week.  

Please do not park 

on or obstruct the 

yellow markings out-

side school.  They 

are there for the 

safety of our chil-

dren.  Please do not 

park on pavements.  

Many parents and 

carers are complain-

ing, quite rightly, 

that they are having 

to walk in the road 

because of thought-

less parking.  Please 

do not block resi-

dents driveways.  

We try to teach the 

children to be con-

siderate of others 

and show respect for 

the community in 

which they live. I am 

sure that you fully 

support this mes-

sage and will do all 

that you can to rein-

force it with the chil-

dren at home.    

• Parking is a problem, 

given the location of 

the school site, and 

if anyone has any 

good ideas about  

how to improve 

things, I would be 

really pleased to 

hear them. 

Head teacher:  Mrs C J Mayfield      Chair of Governors:  Mr S Auger                                                     Friday 20th December 2019 

Contact us:  01299 270313 admin@cmpschool.co.uk 

Dates for Your Diary: 

Tuesday 7th Janaury—Back 

to school 

Friday 14th February—Half 

term 

Monday 24th February—

Back to school 

Wednesday 26th and Thurs-

day 27th March—

Parent/Carer Consultation 

Evening 

Thursday 5th March—World 

Book Day 

 

Thank you so much for all of your good wishes, 

cards and gifts.  The staff have been over-

whelmed with your generosity and I want you 

to know that we really appreciate your kind-

ness.   

It has been a very busy term and the children 

are all ready for a rest.  I look forward to wel-

coming them back to school on Tuesday 7th 

January 2020.   

On behalf of all of the children, staff and gover-

nors, I would like to wish you all a very happy 

Christmas and a peaceful and prosperous New 

Year.   



Stars of the week! 

This week’s ‘Stars of  the Week’ are: 

Deer     Connor  Jay 

Mole     Maisie  Amos 

Kestrel    John   Kerija   

Hare     Jessica  Matthew 

Rabbit    Henry  Hannah 

Hedgehog    Holly  George 

Badger    Scarlet  Lacey  

Fox     Charlie B  Elodie 

Ducklings    Leo 

 

Congratulations to you all! 

Attendance 

Rabbit Class 99.60% 

Well done! 

House Points: 

House Week’s Total Overall Total 

Housman 467 5085 

Jebb 474 4896 

Owen 323 4173 

Webb 429 4010 

Congratulations to all the members of  Jebb. 


